
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back after the sunny (and hopefully relaxing) half term break. I hope that you were able to spend lots 

of time together making new memories with one another. The last half term of this year together is upon us 

and I hope that soon the government say that children can return and we can learn with each other again in 

school. Some of you may choose to stay at home instead of returning and this is fine, we will continue to learn 

together throughout this. Below is an outline of how learning will look this half term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YELLOW CLASS NEWSLETTER 
‘SPECIAL EDITION’ 

LEARNING FOR ALL   

ENGLISH 
 

       Spelling practise 

       Stories 

       Punctuation and    

       grammar activities      

       

 

MATHS 
    

       Maths songs 

       Times tables and mental     
       maths practise 
 
       Revision of prior learning 
 and new skills 
 

OTHER 
 
 

       Singing 

      Handwriting 
 
      Stone Age Britain and       
      Growth investigations 
 
      Physical activities 
 
      Art activities 
 

Keep up the hard work you superstars! You will have time to enjoy 
playing and resting with family each day once the learning is done. 

LEARNING AT HOME EXTRAS   LEARNING IN SCHOOL EXTRAS   

    

       Boredom Busters 

       PSHE focusing on     
       memories and changes 
 
       Computing and French 
 
 
 
 

       Phone calls home 
 
      
 

    

       Doodle time 

       PSHE focusing on     
       keeping safe, recognising   
       feelings and changes 
 
       Circle time and games 
 
 

       Time to talk 
 
      
 

Work to support transition back to school will be shared with families before returning too. 


